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THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

August 17, 1962

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am not familiar with the specific
case that you mention, but I will look into it
at once. Because we have so many cases pouring
in each week, the majority of the investigations
are being handled by government agencies and
the investigati*e results are then reviewed by
the staff of our Committee -- a staff that is
necessarily small in number.

You will be hearing from us shortly.

Sincerely

L on B. Johnson

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan ,
Corpus Christi, Texas
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